
Parents,

Last weekend I had the chance to participate in a birthday parade for one of my daughter’s 
classmates. I know that many of you have had the opportunity to do this as well. It was good to 
be able to see other Metro families even if we were all in our vehicles. It was a good reminder that 
community is what makes Metro special. I know it has been difficult for us to not all be physically 
together on a regular basis, but I’m thankful for little opportunities like this to reconnect with our 
community. I look forward to when we are all able to be back at Metro together again!

Please see below for a couple of academic reminders:
•	 Middle school students will not have final exams this semester. We hope that this is a blessing to 

our students and families.
•	 Please encourage your child to finish strong academically over these last remaining weeks of 

the semester. We want all of our students to be successful. If your child is struggling in any class, 
please contact that teacher. Our teachers are ready and willing to help!

If you have any questions on these items or if there is anything I can do to serve your family please let 
me know.

Thanks,

Robby Davis
MS Principal


